AMENDMENT TO REQUEST FOR TOLLING

A Request for Tolling was submitted earlier today, December 29, 2020 (LMS File No. 0000130180). In that
application the proposed new construction deadline was inadvertently stated as March 1. The correct proposed
construction deadline is April 30, 2021. The Exhibit Supporting Request for Tolling stated the date properly.

The purpose of the instant amendment is to show the correct deadline.

We apologize for this confusion.



